18. ORANA PARK WILDLIFE TRUST RR 5124

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output: Discretionary Funds 3.1.15

The following letter has been received from the Orana Park Wildlife Trust:

“Please find enclosed our application for funding assistance from the Shirley/Papanui
Community Board for an upgrade of our visitor facilities including picnic tables, park
benches, drinking fountains and replacement/repair of gas BBQ's.

| understand that the Board does take tours from time to time to view potential
projects. We would be delighted if the Board could include the Park on the itinerary of
your next tour so that the members may view the need for this project first hand.

It is very difficult to source funding to improve our visitor services. The proposed
improvements will be of benefit to all who visit the Park. We would therefore be
grateful for the Board’s most serious consideration of our application.”

Chairperson’s
Recommendation:  That the request be considered with the Project Proposals
(ref. Clause 19).



